'Tanzanear Appeal

The Tanzanear Appeal for 2015 is to continue the
popular Buguruni Breakfast Club and give all the
children some healthy porridge, fruit or eggs first thing in
the morning. We have been overwhelmed by the success
of the club which has run every single day throughout
2014 and we are grateful to everyone who has supported

The children at Buguruni School for the Deaf get up at
5am and without breakfast would not eat until Chai at
10am. Thanks to the Breakfast Club, we and the
teachers, have seen a real improvement in the children's
energy levels and they are better nourished too.

A donation of £20 or 55,000 Tanzanian Shillings will provide the
entire school with breakfast for one day; so why not sponsor a specific
day (maybe your birthday or a Saint's Day) and know that on that day the
children at the school are getting what we take for granted.

On behalf of everyone at Buguruni School for the Deaf,

www.tanzanear.org
tanzanear@googlemail.com
Facebook : Tanzanear
Twitter : @tanzanear




